
November News. 

 

Reminder; Teacher Training Day Friday 25th November. 

School will be closed for training this Friday. 

 

Bishop Bewick Catholic Education Trust Christmas Card Competition. 

Our Trust group have asked for Christmas Card designs from children in our schools. The winning 

design will become the Trust Christmas Card for this year. If you would like to take part we will 

need your entries no later than Monday November 28th.  

They should be no bigger than A4 and should be drawn in crayon, coloured pencil or felt tip.  

Water bottles. 

Please remember that children should only be bringing water in to drink during the day. Juice is not 

allowed unless medical information can be provided. 

Twenty is Plenty Road safety Competition. 

Thank you to everyone who took part- we had some amazing entries, they have been sent to the 

road safety officers who will decide on the winners. Well done everyone. 

Poppy Trail. 

Thanks for the amazing poppies that were made at home. We are going to leave the trail up until the 

end of term so that families attending Christmas Performances will be able to see them. 

MP visit to St Wilfrid’s. 

Well done to Warkworth class who wrote such persuasive letters to Mr Levy, our MP that he came 

into school to answer their questions. Mr Levy talked to the class about the environmental issues 

they raised and the plans for Blyth. He had dinner with the children in the hall before going back to 

his office. The children all received signed cards and some pupils received official letters from his 

office in Westminster. 

Helping others; 

Massive thanks to Harry, Reggie and Skyla S. the children have been saving their pocket money since 

January and have used it to buy a huge amount of food, baby products and toiletries for school to 

distribute to those who need them. 

Huge thanks to Stefan O who has made bags of treats for children who may not get anything at 

Christmas. 

We are very thankful for these lovely gestures. If your child has been involved in anything which 

helps others, please let us know so that we can celebrate their achievements. 

 

Dates for Your Diary. 



Friday 25th November; School Closed for Teacher Training 

Friday December 9th; Christmas Jumper/Non-Uniform Day 

Wednesday 14th December Christmas Lunch Day 

Tuesday 13th Journey to Christmas. This is the Key Stage Two performance this year and is a magical 

experience following the journey of Mary and Joseph to Bethlehem. 

Thursday 15th December Santa Run Day (dress up as Santa, an elf, wear a hat or a Christmas jumper,) 

all to raise funds for our school. Children will run throughout the day, on the field weather 

permitting). 

Tuesday December 20th 9.15 EYFS and Key Stage One Performance 

Wednesday December 21st 9.15 EYFS and Key Stage One Performance 

Wednesday December 21st 1.15 1.15 EYFS and Key Stage One Performance 

Thursday December 22nd School closes for Christmas 

School reopens on Monday January 9th. 

 

 

 

 

 


